
There will be a field trip for AWANA clubbers (Kindergarten through 5th grade only). We will be
visiting the Dickinson Festival of Lights on Wednesday, December 13.

Meet at church at 5:15 pm, where we will leave to drive to the Festival of Lights. Hot chocolate and
dessert will be served after our return. We will not have our regular snack before leaving, so be sure
to eat before coming. Your child(ren) will be ready to go home at the normal time of 7:30.

The van will be running for the Youth group only (6th grade and up).

So, if your child(ren) needs an early ride to church, please let us know by 3:00 pm Tuesday,
December 12, so we can make arrangements. If you have children in the youth group who ride the
van, as always, you will need to contact us by 3:00 pm Tuesday by texting the church phone at (409)
945-5915.

Children without a permission slip, or who are late, will not be able to attend the
event. These children will sit in regular services in the sanctuary.

For information on what's happening in AWANA, please see our website: https://tctbc.org/awana/

AWANA Field Trip to
Dickinson Festival of Lights

I agree to let _________________ (child’s name) attend the event “Dickinson Festival
of Lights” with Temple Baptist Church. 

I understand that they we be traveling to and from this event using personal vehicles driven
by church members. ___ (initials)

In the event of an emergency, I can be contacted at ___-___-___ (phone). I understand
that if you are unable to contact me in an emergency, you will make the decisions for the
child with their best interest in mind.

In the event of an incident/accident resulting in personal injury or trauma, I will not hold
Temple Baptist Church of any of its staff and representatives liable for financial and/or
punitive damages.

__________________  (printed name) ________________ (relationship to child)

__________________  (signed name)   ___/___/___ (date)

Fill out one form per child


